
Minutes PS Superannuants General Meeting held at 
1.00pm on 27 May 2024 

In the Mead Hall, Flinders Street Baptist Church, 65 Flinders Street 
Adelaide. 

ATTENDANCE: 33 members. 

1. The President Michael Evans welcomed all to the meeting. 
2. The Committee had spent a large part of the meeting discussing the 

changes to the Constitution and it is now ready for distribution. 
There will be a Special General Meeting to be held on 29 July 2024. 
Members will be informed by the Superannuant, email and the web.  

3. The membership of the Qantas Club has been followed up and there 
is a new contact Sydney Spiteri from Victoria who will be updating the 
web. Alan Raftery who has been our contact was thanked for his 
many years of service to members and the Committee resolved to 
make him an Honorary Member in recognition of his work.  

4. Guest Speaker was introduced by Ian Beckingham. 
David Hunter vice President of the Port Adelaide Historical Society 
spoke about the History of Port Adelaide together with slides of the 
area and the early buildings, the Black Diamond Corner and the light 
house which many members remembered. Afterward members gave 
their own memories and asked questions. 

CLOSURE. The meeting closed at 2.10pm.  

NEXT MEETING. 24 June 2024 @ 1.00pm 

Reminder of Special General Meeting to be held on 29 July 2024. 


